
From: doug.stevens@rfs.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: Tuesday, 28 January 2014 1:51:03 PM 
To: Pittwater Council 
Subject: Development Application PP0007/13 Preliminary Notification of Planning Proposal  BRIMS DA record DA13122390368 received on 23/12/2013 for a Planning Instruments ; LEP assessment.  The Rural Fire Service response to the above development application referral is attached.  If you require further information please contact Doug Stevens on 1300 NSW RFS.   RFS Disclaimer: This email message is intended only for the addressee(s) and contains information which may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete this email and any copies or links to this email completely and immediately from your system. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the NSW Rural Fire Service.  _____________________________________________________________________  This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed  Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information  visit http://www.mci.com 


